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Committee Secretary

Education, Employment and Workplace Relations- Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

I am writing in relation to the Education, Employment and Workplace Relations - Legislation
Committee's 2011-22 Additional Estimates hearings on 15 February 2012.

I wish to correct an inadvertent error in evidence I presented to the Committee in response to a

question from Senator the Hon Eric Abetz at approximately 9.45 pm, concerning the number of
staff on the Fair Work Act Review Secretariat. I responded that the Secretariat comprised 5 staff
and the correct answer is 6 staff.

I would appreciate you correcting the Hansard accordingly and I apologise for any
inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

Dr Alison Morehead
Group Manager
Workplace Relations Policy Group
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